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Ruskin House School
	

	How did March get here?  Have you notice, that Spring is on is way and that’s exciting for all of us.  March   bring us wonderful projects., watching the weather changing and celebrate special events such as Mother’s Day 


	


World Book day 
RHS Invite you to log and listen to ‘Room on the Broom ‘by Julia Donaldson by professional story teller – Jake Evans.  This is taking place 07/03/2019 at 19.30 To access story please log into youtube and search for ‘Storytime at connect childcare’
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�Upcoming Events


World Book Day Thursday 7th March 2019


Mother’s Day Sunday 31st March 2019


Monday 18th March Nursery closed for staff training day.














New Starter 


RHS extends a special welcome to all new children and parents who have started with us in the last couple of weeks. The team and I do hope that your time with us will be enjoyable. concequestions, please don’t hesitate to talk to us





Reminder I would like to take this opportunity to remind parents that children that are potty training you will need to bring SEVERAL changes of clothes. They often forget or miss and hit their clothing.











Resources the Mud Kitchen


We are still developing the garden, if you have any unwanted cooking utensils such as sauce pans, spoons, items for pouring including plastic or metal objects we would love to have those too. 


The above request will enlighten, motivate and give children the opportunity to use their imagination and creativity in their play.
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